
From: Sarah Khouri <KhouriS@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/13/2014 12:25:00 PM 
Subject: Report

Katherine,

After I got off of the phone with you, I found out that Meredith had not taken the report over this morning like I was 
originally told. Meredith and I also spoke with Ted and decided that we would make any necessary changes and then 
just stamp the final report with Mr. Blume's signature. Call me whenever you get a chance so we can discuss the
changes. I am heading out to lunch soon but will be back a little before 2.

Thanks,

Sarah Khouri
SC Department of Revenue
(803) 898-5177
khouris@sctax.org
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